
CTA Scholarship Applications Are Availa-
ble  

 

CTA has recently announced that applications are now being accept-
ed for 2006 scholarships for members and their children. There are 
three categories of scholarships. 
1. CTA Scholarships for Members - Five $2,000 scholarships will be 
awarded. 
2. CTA Scholarships for Dependent Children (includes D. A. Weber 
Scholarship for students attending continuation and alternative edu-
cation high schools that plan to continue their education in a higher 
education institution) - Twenty-five $2,000 scholarships will be 
awarded. 
3. L. Gordon Bittle Memorial Scholarship - Three 
$2,000 scholarships will be awarded to Student CTA 
members. 
 

Each scholarship requires a separate application, let-
ters of recommendation and verification of member-
ship. In order to be eligible for consideration, all 
forms must be postmarked by Friday, January 27. 
Applications and additional information are available 
at the MTA office or cta.org. 
 

Enter the Cesar E. Chavez Memorial 
Education Program 

The CTA Cesar E. Chavez Memorial Education Pro-
gram will provide recognition for students and their teach-
ers who demonstrate an understanding of the 
vision and guiding principles by which Ce-
sar E. Chavez lived his life. The Awards 
Program will honor the memory of this great 
man and ensure that the spirit of his work 

continues in the class-

Congratulations! 
 Phone Bank Movie Ticket Winners 
 

Angel Rojas 
Jennifer Leyva 

Joann Flemming 
Art Chacon 

 

 

VOTE TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8 

Polls are open 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. 

 

CTA Recommends Vote No 

Prop. 74   

Extends Probationary Period 

Prop. 75  

Depletes Political Action Funds 

Prop. 76  

Decimates Prop. 98 Funding 

 

MTA Endorsements for Board 

Hector Chacon, Edwin Chau,  

& Gerri G
uzman 

 

 

 
 

Time to Phone Bank! 
 

Wednesday, November 2 ♦ 9 a.m. -  8 p.m. 

Thursday, November 3 ♦ 9 a.m. -  8 p.m. 

Saturday, November 5 ♦ 10 a.m. -  4 p.m. 

Sunday, November 6 ♦ noon -  5 p.m. 

Monday, November 7 ♦ 9 a.m. -  8 p.m. 

Tuesday, November 8 ♦ 9 a.m. -  8 p.m. 

Treasurer Kathy 
Reyes (BGI) phone 
banks at the MTA of-
fice. With the help of 
Kathy and numerous 
more volunteers 
more than 5,000 calls 
have been completed 
from the MTA office 
thus far. 


